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Council 
27 May 2021 
 
Report of the Director of Corporate and Customer Services 
 

CALENDAR OF MEETINGS OF THE COUNCIL AND 
COMMITTEES FOR THE 2021/22 MUNICIPAL YEAR 
 
PURPOSE OF REPORT  
 
To approve the Calendar of Meetings for the 2021/22 municipal year.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Calendar of Meetings for the 2021/22 municipal year be approved.  
 
WARDS AFFECTED                       
 
District-wide 
 
STRATEGIC LINK  
 
The approval of the Calendar of Meetings underpins the Council’s governance 
arrangements and provides opportunities for public participation and engagement in the 
decision making process.  
 
1 BACKGROUND  

1.1 The calendar of Council and committee meetings for the 2021/22 municipal year is 
presented for adoption. 

2 REPORT 

2.1 The Council is required to annually adopt a calendar of meetings for the ensuing 
municipal year and this report is submitted to comply with that requirement. 

2.2 Following the cessation of the regulations which permitted virtual meetings from April 
2020 to May 2021, meetings will be held in accordance with public health advice and 
Covid safety risk assessments in respect of the Council Chamber at Matlock Town Hall 
or an appropriate alternative venue where required.  

3 RISK ASSESSMENT 

3.1 Legal 

There are no direct legal implications associated with this report beyond those set out 
above. The legal risk is therefore assessed as low. 

3.2 Financial 

There are no direct financial or procurement implications associated with this report 



3.3 Corporate Risk 

There are no risks associated with this report. 

4 OTHER CONSIDERATIONS 

4.1 No other matters have been taken into account in the preparation of this report.  

5 CONTACT INFORMATION 

James McLaughlin - Director of Corporate and Customer Services 
Tel: 01629 761281 or Email: james.mclaughlin@derbyshiredales.gov.uk 

6 BACKGROUND PAPERS 

None 

7 ATTACHMENTS 

7.1 Appendix 1 – Calendar of Meetings for the 2021/22 Municipal Year 
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